
 

To the Parents and Students of the Lake Shore Community Education Ski Club: 

The Community Education office has finalized arrangements for the 2023-2024 ski club season and is 

happy to share this information with you! 

Transportation to Holiday Valley will begin Saturday, January 6th and continue for the next eight 

consecutive Saturdays (weather permitting).  Any cancelled dates will be made up by adding the next 

consecutive Saturday to the schedule. 

SATURDAY DATES:  January 6, 13, 20, 27, February 3, 10, 17, 24 

SCHEDULED TIMES FOR BUS DEPARTURE AND RETURN: 

Leave the High School  2:45 PM 

Leave Highland Elementary 3:00 PM 

Arrive at Holiday Valley 4:00 PM 

Board bus for departure  9:45 PM 

Depart from Holiday Valley 10:00 PM 

Return to schools  11:00 – 11:15 PM 

• Students must be on time for departure and return 

• Parents need to be at the school to pick up students on time 

• Students riding the bus, must return on the bus 

• Appropriate behavior is expected; inappropriate behavior will result in a loss of bus privileges 

• In the event of cancellation, we will update the Ski Club webpage and send emails 

• The cost for the bus is $95; the permission slip is required 

 

Please be reminded that our entire program is contingent on weather conditions both good and bad.  As a 

result, decisions may be made at the last minute to ensure the safety of all involved.  Chaperones have 

been directed to enforce all rules and regulations as stipulated in the Lake Shore Central School District 

Code of Conduct. 

 

Let’s hope the winter brings enough snow to enjoy Holiday Valley!  If you have any questions, please call 

the Community Education Office at 716-926-2270. 

 

Best Wishes for a Great Season! 

 

Christine Starks 

Building/Program Administrator 

W.T. Hoag Educational Center 


